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Janvary. 2019 Newsletter

Happy New Year, Central School!!

Welcome back to Central!!

I would like to start the Newsletter off with some thank yous: Thank you to Elke Goindi and Friends, for holding our
Annual Bazaar once again this past December — the students clearly enjoyed themselves. What a great
success!

Thank you also to Madame Meade for all her work with the Holiday Concert and Central School Choir. | would
also like to thank all of the Staff, our M.C.s and Students for their performances at this concert!

REMINDERS:
/¢ \

e There is to be absolutely NO throwing of snow. Snow is to stay on the
ground. This is a SAFETY concern, and will not be tolerated at Central
School.

e Cancelation of school hotline (905-521-2535)

e Please be sure your children come to school prepared for the cold, as we
will have them go out for recess. Boots, mittens or gloves, and hats should
be worn to school and are to be worn during recess. It is also a good idea
to provide extra mittens, socks, etc. in the event that they are needed.

e The playstructure is closed for the winter, as the ground is too hard.

e School starts promptly at 8:45 a.m.
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School Council Information

Next School Council meeting: Thursday, January 16, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the office.
Introducing Central School’s HWDSB Trustee (Wards 1 and 2)!

Hello Parents, Guardians and Caregivers!

My name is Christine Bingham and | am your School Board Trustee representative for
Wards 1 and 2.

As a school board trustee, my role is to maintain a focus on student achievement, well-
being and equity and to participate in making decisions that benefit our board’s entire
jurisdiction while representing the interest of my constituents. |look forward to visiting
our schools and seeing all of the hard work that is taking place by students and staff.

I’d invite you to reach out to me to introduce yourself and share any positive feedback or
concerns you might have about the schools in our wards. | can be reached by email at
cbingham@hwdsb.on.ca or by phone at 289-339-6902.

For more information about the Board of Trustees, including the committees that
Trustees are part of, please visit: http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/trustees/

- creativity. Bossibiliz. HWDSB
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